
Longmoor Bridge 

 

The clerk has received two separate complaints regarding the bridge work.  

The first complainant states that the river is being damaged.  

The second complainant states that the approved method statement that 
formed part of the planning application is being ignored.  

The Council must decide if they wish to bring this to the attention of the 
relevant authorities.  


